
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to announce that admissions are now open for the upcoming academic year 

2024-2025 at St Mark's College Jhansi. Whether your child is ready to embark on their 

educational journey in Nursery or is preparing to transition to higher classes, we warmly 

welcome you to be a part of our school community. 

 

At St Mark's College Jhansi , we strive to provide a nurturing environment where students can 

excel academically, grow personally, and explore their interests. With a dedicated faculty, 

modern facilities, and a comprehensive curriculum, we aim to foster a love for learning and 

prepare students for success in an ever-evolving world. 

 

Admission is open for classes Nursery through IX and XI. We invite you to explore our website 

http://stmarkscollegejhansi.org/ for detailed information about the admission process, 

eligibility criteria, and important dates. Our admissions team is available to assist you with any 

inquiries you may have and to guide you through the application process. 

 

To apply for admission or schedule a campus tour, please Contact 9454243684, 8423938122. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your family to the St Mark's College Jhansi community and 

partnering with you in your child's educational journey. 

 

Warm regards, 

St Mark's College Jhansi. 


